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To:
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Kiana Speer <kianaspeer@gmail.com>
Saturday, February 6, 2010 4:22 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regarding Trading Change

To David Stawick,

I don’t think you should change the leverage to 10-1.
Because this change will make it impossible for traders like me to countinue trading.
So please keep the ratio at 100-1.

Thank you,
Kiana Speer.


